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11th December 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Outdoor Learning 
       
As part of our ‘Irresistible Curriculum’, each year group has the opportunity to take part in 
Outdoor Learning for one half term per year. In Spring 1, it will be Year 4’s turn to complete their 
Outdoor Learning sessions.   
 
We will be going outside every Friday afternoon starting on Friday 10th January until Friday 14th 
February. In order for us to use the outside area as much as possible, we would like you to provide 
your child with wellington boots, or shoes which you don’t mind getting muddy. Your child should 
come to school dressed in appropriate Outdoor Learning clothing, which may get dirty and needs 
to be weather appropriate, e.g. waterproof coat/trousers if rainy.  Please can you ensure that your 
child has a change of clothes and appropriate shoes in school every Friday. We suggest that the 
children wear two pairs of socks for extra warmth as outdoor learning in Spring 1 term is a 
particularly chilly term. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to Mrs Newell, or Mrs Wilcox. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support.  
 
The Year 4 Team 

 
 
 

 


